THE LAMER HOTEL COMPANY

GENERAL OFFICE

AW. STEDHAM, PRESIDENT SALINA, KANSAS

Oetober 18, 1943,

Dr. Forrest C. Allen,

Director of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,

Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

Further, in reference to your meeting in Salina

before the P T A on November 22, the hour of the
meeting is 8:00 PlM.

Thanking you, and looking forward to the pleasure
of having you in Salina, we are

Jours very truly,

Mrs. A. W. Stedham
Program Chairman,



